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ORG Location Change  

From Monday 14 November 2022, the Office of the Registrar-General (ORG) will be located on Level 11, 
83 Pirie Street, Adelaide SA 5000.  

Please note the following new contact details: 

Postal Address:    GPO Box 1815 Adelaide SA 5001 
     DX171 

Telephone Number:   (08) 7133 3100 

Our email address will remain DTI.RegistrarGeneral@sa.gov.au. 

The web presence of the ORG has also moved to the Department for Trade and Investment website. 
Please note that if you have any bookmarks to our resources or references in your documentation or 
website you may now encounter broken links. Please update your bookmarks and other materials 
accordingly. 

Jenny Cottnam 
REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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